
October 24, 2021 

  

Dear Parents, Teachers, Staff and Community Members of Hollins High School this is 
Principal Robert Florio with your weekly update: 

 Congratulations to all of our students who made the Principal’s list – with straight A’s and 
the honor roll – certificates were passed out to those students on Friday – keep up the great 
work 

 Letters have been sent home to all parents and guardians of student’s whose performance 
in quarter one indicates they are in need of more support in our after school Extended 
Learning Program. ELP is from Monday through Thursday 2 pm to 3 pm in our Media Center. 
All core academic subject teachers are available to assist with tutoring, test preparation and 
homework assistance 

 Reminder that as part of our district’s one to one initiative all 9th and 10th grade students are 
eligible for a laptop device to be used at school and at home. Any student who wants a 
laptop and has not received one should contact their administrator for assistance 

 Want to congratulate our Lady Spiker Volleyball team for their great season – particularly 
the seniors who gave their all for four years – thank you 

 Special shout out to our Theater Arts Program under the direction of Mr. Clark for their 
performance this past week of Midsummer Jersey – a unique take on Shakespeare’s classic 
– it was a great show – thank you to all who came out to support our Theater program 

 Please note that our Homecoming Dance has been moved to Saturday December 4 at 
Ruth Eckerd Hall 8 pm. Tickets will be going on sale starting Monday November 8th for $50. 
Students will need to have no outstanding obligations to attend 

o Information on Homecoming Dance and ticketing will be available on our school’s 
website 

 Last call to sign up for our annual Athletic Department Golf Tournament. Flyer and 
information is in this communication and on our website. Tournament is Saturday October 
30th 1 pm at Bardmoor Country Club. Those interested in donating or entering a foursome 
please contact Ms. Becca Alt at 727-547-7876 

 As we finish up our fall sports – winter sports are in preparation for their seasons. Please 
check out our athletic calendar on our school’s website and come out and support Royal 
Athletics 

Enjoy the rest of your evening surrounded by good friends and family in good health and 
high spirits! 

 


